

Bearbrook Combined School and Pre School

Fowler Road, Aylesbury, Bucks HP19 7QP • tel: 01296 488331 fax: 01296 337432 email: office@bearbrook.bucks.sch.uk web: www.bearbrookschool.co.uk

Headteacher Mr Marcus Faulkner Deputy Headteacher Mrs Emma Wixted

23rd February 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

World Book Day – 3rd March 2016



To celebrate this year's World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March 2016 children at Bearbrook are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite character from their favourite book. If they are able to we would like the children to bring their favourite book in to school with them to share with the class and to talk about the character they have come dressed as.

We are also asking for children to donate a book to the school library or classroom book shelves. The book does not have to be new, it can be a book that has been read and is no longer needed but it does need to be in reasonable condition.

During the day each class will hold its own book related activities and quizzes and each child will receive a book token for taking part in the day.

We are hoping for a really fun day and look forward to seeing the children dressed as their favourite characters.

Thank you in advance for your support and for your book donations.

Yours sincerely

Marcus Faulkner

Headteacher



7 Lember



